
 
 
To:    All Subaru Retailers 

 

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. – Service Department 

   

Date:  December 20, 2018 

 

Re:      Special Service Tool Shipment: Subaru Safety Recall: WTY-84 Valve Spring 

Fracturing 

 

 

 

The following special tools are required to support the Subaru Safety Recall: WTY-84 Valve 

Spring Fracturing.  As they become available, these tools will be shipped directly to all Subaru 

retailers during December and January.  Each retailer will be supplied with one each of these 

tools at no charge. 

 

Please store securely and refrain from using these tools until the upcoming TSB on the subject is 

published. 

 

 

 

Tool Number Description 

99850AA000 Spring Replacement Tool 

99850AA010 Air Adapter, Air Tube and Air Regulator 

99850AA020 Bridge base and Bracket 

99850AA030 Valve Spring Compression Tool, Valve Spring Remover and Installer 

99850AA050 Engine Stand 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions, please contact Subaru Service Operations at 

serviceoperations@subaru.com. 
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